
Flash Traffic #12-01-2023 

  

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #12-01-2023 

Date:      12/01/2023 

Subject: Annual Membership Drive Reminder 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Okay gentleman, and I use the term loosely, It's December which means it's the last month to pay 
your USSVI and Perch Base dues. 

Remember, there is no grace period, if you have not paid by midnight December 31, you will be 
DINK and removed from the rolls. If you're not sure if or what you owe contact me: 

email:      membership@perch-base.org 

cell:        602-910-0178:  Leave a message as I don't answer numbers I don't know, and I'll get 
back to you as soon as I can.  

Get your payment to me ASAP to avoid being put on the DINK list. 

Chuck Luna 

Perch Base Membership 

  

"You ask me 'What's the greatest act of faith?' To me is to look in the mirror of God's word, and see all my faults, all my sin, all my shortcomings and to 
believe that God loves me exactly as he says he does."  

    - Paul Washer 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 


